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Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Your son has been issued with his Statement of Mock Examination Results today. I would like to remind you of two events we 

are holding at School next week.  

 

On Monday 1 February we look forward to seeing you between 5pm and 7.30pm for the Consultation Evening - please do bring 

your son with you. He is responsible for arranging appointments with teachers prior to the evening. 

 

On Wednesday 3 February at 7pm we hold our Higher Education Evening for parents - please don't bring your son to this as he 

has a separate briefing. This meeting usually lasts no more than an hour. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

R V Burnside 

Head of Sixth Form 

 


